
Demarest Middle School 
568 Piermont Road 

DEMAREST, NJ  07627 
201-768-6060 

March	12,	2019	
	
	
Dear	DMS	Parents	and	Guardians,	
	
I	am	happy	to	report	that	our	school	year	is	going	extremely	well.	As	you	may	know,	we	are	
currently	in	the	process	of	building	a	new	Music	and	Performing	Arts	room	within	our	
building.	Construction	is	on	schedule	and	we	anticipate	completion	prior	to	September	of	
2019.	
	
On	the	morning	of	Thursday,	March	14th,	we	will	be	temporarily	closing	Orchard	
Road	adjacent	to	our	property.	On	Thursday	morning,	drop	off	will	only	be	allowed	
on	Northwood	Avenue.	Students	will	enter	the	building	through	the	gymnasium,	the	front	
door,	or	by	the	flagpole.		
	
As	always,	please	feel	free	to	reach	out	to	me	should	you	have	any	questions	or	concerns.	
	
	
	
Sincerely,	
	
	
Jonathon	Regan	
Principal	
		


